[image: image1.wmf]


5342 Eldridge Dr. 
Houston Tx, 77098


March 31, 2009

Mrs. Becky Wright

8984 Lettie St.
Houston, TX  77096

Dear Mrs. Wright:

Long-term care insurance is available to all employees. This coverage can be included in the benefits package provided by the company, or it can be purchased through the optional package. About twenty-five percent of all people will need long-term care at some point in their lives. Long-term care can be extremely expensive—more then $50,000 per year for nursing home care and such as much as $10,000 per year for care provided in the home.

The coverage provides under the plan offered by the company are available to employees, spouses, dependents, and parent of both employees and spouses. The coverage includes health care and personal services care for individuals suffering form chronic disease or from a long-term disability.
The health care plan provided includes basic skilled care and intermediate nursing care. Other types of health care are covered through the company’s regular health insurance program.

The personal service care allows custodial care to be provided for individuals who are unable to perform day-to-day living activities without assistance. Personal service care can be provided in several types of facilities: a traditional nursing home, or a skilled nursing unit. 

The plan selected for long-term care is available in per-day benefits ranging form fifty to one hundred fifty dollars. The cost of the benefit varies depending on the levels of coverage selected, the number of individual coverage carried by the employee. A benefits counselor can provide the details for each employee interested.
Sincerely,

Courtney Landry
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